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Mr. Chairman – November marks the 30th Anniversary of Military Family 

Appreciation Month, originally established in 1993, by the Armed Services 

YMCA. Since this time, November has been designated a time to honor and 

recognize the commitment and contributions made by military families in support 

of our nation and its military services.  No matter what rank or branch, or where 

life has taken them, our nation’s military families share the common threads of 

service and sacrifice. 

According to 2021 data from Military Family Research Institute at Purdue 

University, there are over 45,000 active-duty military, selected reserve, and their 

families living in Fairfax County. There are over 14,500 military connected 

children in Fairfax County Public Schools.  

Additionally, the annual Military Family Lifestyle Survey by Blue Star Families, a 

national military nonprofit, indicates that only 33% of active-duty family 

respondents agree they feel a sense of belonging to their local communities while 

52% of these same respondents agree that their children’s schools understand the 

unique challenges of military families.  



We are all grateful as a County for the service and sacrifice of our active duty, 

reserve, and veteran service members and their spouses and children. In the 

National Capital Region, Fairfax County is a premier destination for our military 

families to relocate because of our amazing resources: our schools, libraries, parks, 

and all the services the County provides.  

Military families are among the most engaged community volunteers. They serve 

on their local civic associations, HOAs, PTAs and PTOs. They coach their 

children’s local sports teams, they serve as scout leaders and are engaged in their 

local faith communities. Our County is enriched by having such a large percentage 

of military families living in our communities.  

Mr. Chairman, I move that the Board designate November as “Military Family 

Appreciation Month” in Fairfax County to coincide with the already established 

National Military Family Appreciation Month. I also move that the County 

Executive task OPA to work with the DC Chapter of Blue Star Families, a 

recognized national military service organization with local presence, to revise and 

update our website with more information and resources to help our active duty, 

reserve, and veteran military families transition, live, and thrive in Fairfax County. 

I also move that a proclamation be prepared in acknowledgement of Military 

Family Appreciation Month to be presented at a future meeting of the Board of 

Supervisors.  



 



 


